
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2018 

 

Ms. Pam Parr-Batts 

3636 Royal Ln.  

Dallas, TX 75229-5149 

 

Dear Ms. Parr-Batts: 

 

 On behalf of the entire Farmers Branch City Council and residents of Farmers 

Branch, I want to thank your family for the generous donation of $1,100.00.  

 

 These funds will be used to purchase and install a ‘City in the Park’ bench in 

Rawhide Park near the playground. What a wonderful way to honor your parents, Tom 

and Dorothy Sultzbaugh.  

 

 Once again, the Council and I thank you. 

     

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Robert C. Dye, Mayor 

 


